
 

 

 

Dear Valued Community Member:   

Glenelg High School will be sponsoring its 14th Annual After Prom Party (APP) on April 6, 2019. The 
APP is a drug and alcohol free, fully supervised and fun environment that allows our teens to let 
their hair down, party and have fun without the influences of drugs, alcohol or other risky 
behaviors.  Last year we had a wonderful turnout – 345 students enjoyed a wonderful event, thanks 
in part to your generous donation.  

As you can imagine, an event of this magnitude is very costly.  That’s where you can help support 
our efforts.  We are asking local businesses to consider donating a good or service (gift card/
certificate) from your business or a cash contribution.   We will use donated services or items as 
prizes that our students can win throughout the night.    

To recognize your generosity, you will receive a thank you certificate to display in your place of 
business.  We will also include your business in our GHS newsletter that reaches 1,300 families 
online.  All donated items will be labeled, advertised and include your business information as 
appropriate.  We will thank your business for being our sponsor at our home sports games and 
encourage our crowds to support the local and family businesses that are supporting us!   In 
addition, there will be an article written about our After Prom Party in the Neighborhood section of 
the Howard County Times to recognize our generous donors.   

As members of our community, we know you understand the importance of offering safe and fun 
alternatives to our teens on prom night. Our goal is to keep our students safe.  Please open your 
hearts and your wallets and help us make this a night to remember.   

To make a donation, please complete the information below and return this form, along with your 
donation, to the school. Please make checks payable to GHS PTSA.  If you would like us to pick up 
your donation from your place of business or have any further questions, please contact Kim 
Hamsher at Kim.hamsher@rivsol.com or 443-226-5243 to arrange a time that is convenient for you.  

 Thank you in advance for your support. The Glenelg High School PTSA After Prom Party Committee  

Please complete this section and return to GHS:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
I would like to make a monetary contribution in the following amount:   
     $50____  $100____  $200____  $250____  $500____  Other____   

I would like to donate the following item (please specify approximate monetary value): 

______________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________________  

Business Name: ________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Contact Person:_______________________Phone:_________________Email______________________ 
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